
19  - 21  May th st

Year 6 trip to Shropshire

Wednesday 21  May st

World Culture Day 

Friday 23  May rd

School closes for Half Term

Monday 9  Juneth

School opens for Summer Term 2

Wednesday 18  Juneth

Foundation, Year 1 & Year 2 Sports
Day 9.30-11.30am
Year 5 & Year 6 Sports Day 1.30-
3.00pm 

Friday 20  Juneth

Year 3 & Year 4 Sports Day
10.00 - 12.00pm

Headteacher’s Message
Diary dates 
Dates for the academic year can be
 found on our website 

Friday 16  May 2025th
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We have had another busy week here in school.
As you can see, the work at the front of the
school is coming along and we are hoping it is
finished by the end of next week. Thank you to
our foundation stage families and friends who
sponsored their children in the danceathon that
took place on Monday. We have raised over
£3,600 to buy some additional equipment for this
area. Thank you so much to everyone who
supported us, we will keep you posted on what
we purchase. I must also say a huge thank you
to Mrs Spooner for her hard work and dedication
in organising this, and making it possible.
On Wednesday the builders working on the heat
pump installation at the back of our school
managed to set off our fire alarm! The children
evacuated the school sensibly and we were all
out in record time. The fire service were
impressed by how well we had done. A huge
thank you to our staff and children for doing this
swiftly and in a calm manner.    
This week Y6 have completed their SATs. We are
extremely proud of the resilience and positivity
they have shown during this time and the hard
work they have put in over the last seven years to
get to this point. Yesterday afternoon they
celebrated. We look forward to our residential
next week. Well done Year 6 - you’ve done
yourselves proud. 

Have a lovely weekend,
Mrs Barr

Anchor News



Attendance

Matters

Attendance

Matters
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Weekly Attendance

Well done

 
Attendance per class is shared and

celebrated in whole-school assembly each
week and the class with the highest
attendance are presented with our

attendance award to display proudly on
their classroom door. The class who has

won the weekly attendance award the most
times across a term win the Attendance

Reward. The reward for the spring term was
won by Class 6 and they enjoyed a trip to

The Backlot Cinema to watch Dogman. This
term's winners will have the choice of a visit

from the ice cream van, a silent disco on
the school field, another cinema trip or
something else (to be decided by the

children).

 
At the end of each term, children who have

achieved 100% attendance receive a
special 100% attendance badge. 100%

attendance across one term earns the
children a bronze badge. If they achieve
100% attendance across two terms, they
receive a silver badge and anyone who

achieves 100% attendance across the entire
year, receives a special gold badge. So far

this year, Mrs Hylton has presented 245
bronze badges and 61 silver badges. At the

end of the summer term, the final set of
badges will be awarded and we are

confident we'll have more bronze and silver
as well as some gold badges to present. 

Thank you for your ongoing support to ensure your child achieves the best possible school
attendance.

All schools have a responsibility to monitor and improve attendance across their school community. We are committed to this
responsibility and ensuring that children receive the education to which they are entitled. It is vital that children are in school every

day if they are well enough.

Well done to Year 6, who have the highest
year group attendance this week.

Well done also to Class 10 who had the
highest class attendance and won our

attendance award again this week.



Class 8 investigating how
shadows change
throughout the day. 

Year 3 have been refining
their cricketing skills. 
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Anchor News

Foundation Year 2Year 1

Year 4Year 3 Year 6Year 5

This week in picturesThis week in pictures

Year 5 have been
investigating where major
earthquakes of the world
occur using digital mapping
resources. 

Year 2 have been
impressing their teachers
this half term with
fantastic cursive
handwriting. We will soon
be awarding this half
term's presentation
certificates in assembly.

Foundation Stage did a
brilliant job at their Dance-
A-Thon. It was such a fun
afternoon! Thank you for
all your donations. We will
let you know how much we
have raised for further
outdoor equipment soon. 

In Design and Technology,
Year 4 are looking at
pneumatic systems. The
children investigated how
to create their own system
using a balloon pump
(syringe), tubing and a
balloon.

Enjoying the sunshine in
year 1 😁☀

Year 6 enjoyed an ice
cream in the sun after
completing their SATs
exams. Well done to Year
6.
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Notices 

Competition Success. 

We are pleased to share Anchorsholme
Students  Taekwondo success at our recent

pattern and speed kicking competition. 
 

Thomas and Sophie won 2nd Place in
Patterns.

We are very proud of all the children's
achievements. It takes a lot of courage to

enter these competitions.
if your child is interested in hearing more

about our before school taekwondo class on
Wednesday mornings then please get in

touch our classes help build confidence self
defence, and fitness in a fun environment. 

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-feb-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html


Junior Leadership News 
Hello from the junior leadership team. This week’s question

was ‘which of these topics have the most influence on the UK?
This is how we voted 

School’s week’s riddle is: What has one head, one foot and
four legs? Answer: A bed

This week’s joke is: Why do you go to bed every night?
Answer: Because your bed won’t come to you.

Well done to all children who took part in their assessments
this week we hope everyone has a lovely weekend! 
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After School Activities
Choir - Monday

Sports Club - Wednesday 

Notices 

Duke of Anchorsholme - Tuesday

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-feb-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html


Week 1 - 27/05/25 - 30/05/25

 https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-

may-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-1.html

Week 2 - 02/06/25 - 06/06/25 

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-

may-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html 
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Notices 

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-feb-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html
https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-may-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-1.html
https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-may-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-1.html
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Notices 

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-feb-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html

